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Navy, Coast Guard, Ecology 
responding to spill 

 
BREMERTON, Wash. – Washington State Department of Ecology, U.S. Coast Guard and U.S. 
Navy are responding to an oil spill from the USS Abraham Lincoln at Puget Sound Naval 
Shipyard and Intermediate Maintenance Facility in Bremerton. 
 
The leak has been stopped and cleanup actions are under way. 
 
More information about the spill will be provided as soon as it becomes available. 
 
The point of contact for media queries is Ms. Mary Anne Mascianica (360-476-7111), Public 
Affairs Officer at PSNS&IMF. 
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